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21/10/2020  11:36:102020/4024/P OBJ J Kleeman Dear Sirs

We wish to object to an aspect of planning application 2020/4024/P.

We are residents of 12 Heath Villas, which is immediately adjacent to Upfleet. Regarding the planned change, 

the proposed extension would have a significant impact on the light and outlook in one of our frequently used 

rooms.

This room currently has daylight and uplifting sunlight that only comes in from the South, over the current 

extension to Upfleet. Raising this extension materially as proposed would reduce the light in the room 

considerably.

We will also have to look out onto a brick wall rather than having the open aspect, which will no doubt be 

oppressive and changes our outlook to an unacceptable level. It would also require more frequent use of 

artificial light and seems an intrusion into our home that is not appropriate. 

We wish our neighbours well, and we are happy to allow Camden or our neighbours architect access to see 

the room and our perspective. However, we very much hope that the extension, if permitted, will be performed 

in a way that does not reduce the light and outlook materially to our room.

Thank you for your consideration

Julie and John Kleeman

12 Heath Villas

London NW3 1AW
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